From: Stephen Ploetz

To: Puco Docketing
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Re: 18-501-EL-FOR, 18-1392-EL-FDR, 18-1393-EL-ATA

I am a retired teacher, and concerned Ohio consumer. | urge PUCO to support AEP Ohio's
claim that there is a need for 900 MW of renewable energy. There is need for renewable
energy produced in Ohio because: 1) there is growing consumer demand for renewables, 2) it
will be a catalyst for us to become a clean energy economy, & 3) it will help to attract
companies that have clean energy goals to meet. | currently get my electricity through
Aggregation. | take advantage of the clean energy option. As increasing numbers of Ohio
consumers do this, we will need Ohio sources of renewable energy to fill the demand. Thank
you, Stephen Ploetz
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